MOI UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

(053) 43620 P.O. Box 3900
(053) 43047 Eldoret - 30100
Email: vemu.@mu.ac.ke Kenya
REF: MU/VC/INV/016 6" MAY, 2016

Prof. Cui Yunhua

Vice Chairperson of Donghua University Committee
2999 North Renmin Road, Songjiang,

Shanghai, 201620, P. R. China

Dear Prof. Cuy,
RF: INVITATION TO MOI UNIVERSITY

On behalf of Moi University Council, Senate and Management, I wish to invite you

to attend and participate in the SINO-Africa International Symposium on Textiie

and Appareis organized by Moi University and Donghua University to be held in

the 1% week of August 2016 in Mombasa, Kenya. During the visit you will aiso be

invoived in meetings at our Main Campus in Eldoret. The invitation covers 1% 10
10" August, 2016.

It is aiso our pleasure to invite the following to accompany you:
1. Prof. Gu Bohong, Director of International Cooperation Office
Ms. Geng Shaoning, Director of Publicity Department

Prof. Ding Bin, Vice Dean of School of Textiles
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. Prof. Li Min, Vice Dean of College of Fashion and Design

. Prof. Qiu Yiping, Professor of Textiles
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Prof. Wana Hua, Professor of Textiles

The purpose cf the visit is to strengthen collaborations between our institutions
esp. in the field of Textile and Apparel. We believe there are many more ways we
can cooperate in the near future.

We look forward to receiving you.

Yours sincerely,

PROF. RICHARD K. MIBEY, FWIF; EBS

VICE CHANCELLOR



